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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance

INSURANCE COMMISSION
1071 United Nations Avenue

Manila

NOTICE

ALL PLANHOLDERS OF DANVIL PLANS, !NC.

TECHNICAL DIFFICULTIES WITH YAHOO! E-MAIL ADDRESSES

Notice is hereby given to all planholders of DANVIL PLANS, lNG. ("Danvil") that
the company is experiencing certain technical difficulties with respect to its Yahoo!e-mail
addresses (danvilph@vahoo.com and danvil.ph2@vahoo.com).

All Danvil planholders are advised to ignore e-mails coming from said e-mail
addresses purportedly asking for money and/or any account information. THE
LIQUIDATOR. HIS STAFF. AND DANVIL REPRESENTATIVES WILL NEVER ASK
FOR MONEY FROM ITS PLANHOLDERS.

ln the meantime, Danvil can be reached by e-mail through the following address:

rdtlaw2l @gmail.com

Danvil is upgrading its e-mail services for the security purposes. Danvil's
planholders and everyone concerned will be informed of any and all changes to the
company's e-mail addresses through the lnsurance Commission's website
(https://www.insurance.qov.ph) and/or publication in a newspaper of general

circulation.

For your information and guidance.

Manila, Philippines; 31 Augusl2017.
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RoNVD. ToGdNON
lC-Designated Liqu idator
Danvil Plans, lnc.

Noted by:
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JOHN A. APATAN
Division Manager
CRL Division
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